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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Inform our work; Flu vac start date announced by NHSE; Join us at Pharmacy Show in October.
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			Pharmacy owners are central to Community Pharmacy England’s work, and we have made a commitment to improve our transparency and communication with you.

We are creating more opportunities for you to talk to us about issues that matter to you. The more you speak up, the better we can make sure your voice is represented in our work to influence policymakers.

Here are two ways for you to share your views with us right now:
Short poll on pressures: closing on Sunday (16th June)
Tell us about the things that your pharmacy business has had to stop doing due to the ongoing pressures and share the message you would like us to give the new Government, following the General Election.







		June 2024 Committee Opinion Poll (for independents and non-CCA multiples only) 




			Regional roadshow events in July
Join us at your local event to discuss important topics such as the ongoing critical pressures and our strategy for the future of the sector, and ask questions of our CEO and the team.







		Pharmacy Owner Events Programme 




		




			Flu vac: start date will be 3rd Oct
The Flu vaccination service for pharmacies and general practices for the 2024/25 campaign will begin on Thursday 3rd October 2024. NHS England’s decision to change the start date is based on advice from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI).

Pharmacy teams may want to inform their patients about the late start to the programme and the reasons behind this change. To assist with communication, we have produced a poster for use in pharmacies.
Read more and download the poster 
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			Community Pharmacy England will be attending this year’s Pharmacy Show on 13th and 14th October 2024 in Birmingham. 

As the largest gathering for pharmacy professionals in the England, we are pleased to be participating in key panel discussions and running an exhibition stand to discuss important issues with pharmacy owners, team members, and others from across the sector. We’ll share more details in the coming months, but for now you can register your interest via the link below.

Register your interest 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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